










for community members who aren’t Landowners, together with Invenergy’s strong stakeholder 

engagement in the region has built substantial public support for the Project’s success. 

The Right Project 

As a stakeholder for the proposed project, I have followed the local opposition to wind development in 

other areas of the island. To watch as other Island wind projects that are not community-driven are 

developed and commissioned in the interim has been a frustration.  Given the solid local support for 

Skinners Pond, there would not be similar roadblocks here - quite simply, we want the Project to 

proceed. 

The Right Timing for Enabling Infrastructure 

Should the recent major drop in energy use and energy pricing also cause the postponement of the 

currently proposed Eastern Kings project, there is another infrastructure project that could step into the 

breach, ie: the permitting and construction of a new transmission line to service northern West Prince. 

This new infrastructure would enable the phasing in of the Skinners Pond project as and when new 

domestic supplies of renewable energy are required, in addition to providing a greater and more reliable 

power supply to support West Prince’s growth. 

Skinners Pond would bring significant economic investment into West Prince and those benefits are 

amplified by Invenergy’s community-driven approach for the project. Skinners Pond is the right project 

for Prince Edward Island and now is the right time to enable it through the long-awaited expansion of 

PEI’s 138kV electrical grid.  

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harley Perry
President 


















